
All County offices and the Landfill will be 
closed on Thursday, November 28th in 

observance of Thanksgiving Day. 

County offices will remain closed on Friday, 
November 29th for the holiday. 

The Landfill will be open on Friday, 
November 29th . 

We wish everyone a safe and happy 
Thanksgiving! 


